STATE OF MISSISSIPPI
COUNTY OF MARSHALL


NOTICE TO BIDDERS

[bookmark: _GoBack]The Marshall County Board of Supervisors will receive sealed bids in the office of the County Administrator, Post Office Box 219, 111 South Market Street, Holly Springs, Mississippi 38635, until 10:00 a.m. Monday December 15, 2014 and thereafter publicly opened for recycled concrete material one inch maximum diameter F.O.B.  Bidder’s specified location.  Price shall be per ton.

Bid prices will be for a period of twelve 12 months.  All bidders shall be precisely clear as to the specifications of their products.  

The Board reserves the right to reject any and all bids and to waive any and all formalities in the best interest of the County.

This the 20th day of October, 2014.

Larry Hall
County Administrator
